
From: Pisarik, Holly
To: Bob Cook <BCook@scag.gov>

Date: 12/11/2015 10:52:35 AM
Subject: RE: MOX

Thanks, Bob.  I talked to Randy yesterday.  Did your office receive a response to the September 4, 2015, letter sent to 
Secretary Moniz?
 
From: Bob Cook [mailto:BCook@scag.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 11:46 AM

To: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: RE: MOX
 
I am going to have Randy call you. What is your direct number?
 
Robert D. Cook
Solicitor General
S.C. Attorney General’s Office
P.O. Box 11549
Columbia, S.C. 29211
P: 803-734-3736
F: 803-734-3524
 
From: Pisarik, Holly [mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2015 10:15 AM

To: Bob Cook

Subject: MOX
 
Do you have a few minutes to discuss today?
 
Holly G. Pisarik
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-8465 C: 803-322-6255
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